
 

 

To, 

The Head of Department, 

History, 

 Shillong College. 

 

Subject: Permission for Study Tour. 

 

Dear Madam,  

Requesting you to kindly grant permission to the 6th Semester students to go on a 

Study Tour to Bhutan in the month of May 2019, after the exams. As has been 

proposed, I have agreed to lead the students on the tour. The students have also 

agreed to bear the expenses personally. 

 

                                                            Thanking You, 

 

 Dated: Shillong,                                                                                        (O.L. Syiemlieh) 

April 25th, 2019. 



Report On Department Study Tour To Bhutan 
 

On May 2019, plans was made to take the 6th semester 

students for field trip from the Department. The students opted 

for the study tour to Bhutan as they wanted to see the culture 

and environment of new places and compare with the culture 

of our state and country. The Head of the Department gave her 

consent and requested the Principal to allow our students to 

visit the place under the guidance of one of the Department 

teacher, that is, Ms. Omega L. Syiemlieh. Permission was 

granted on agreement that the tour would be self-financed. 

 All the students were exited and registered their names. 

However, due to some problems, that is unavailability of 

passport and epic, only nine students were able to go for the 

trip. The team left on the 22nd of May 2019 and returned back 

on the 27th of May 2019. Even though the Study Tour was a 

brief one, yet in three days the students were able to learn 

many things from the culture, food, lifestyle and hospitality of 

the people, etc.  

The students benefitted from this trip. Ever grateful to the 

Principal and the College Authorities for their help and support 

to the Department of History.  

Submitted by: O. L Syiemlieh 



 



 

 


